Narrandera Public School Informer

Term 4, Week b

Calendar
Week 5
¢ Little Learners

¢ Kinder Fisheries excursion note
due

Week 6

¢ Little Learners
+Year 6 to 7 High School
transition

¢ Little Learners
¢ Year 6 Sandhills notes due

+Kinder Fisheries excursion

+Year 6 Dress Up day

¢ Assembly 2.30pm Hall

+Swim School notes and money
due

Week 7
¢ Aboriginal Education Awards
¢ Year 6 Girls Sandhills excursion

¢ Year 6 Girls Sandhills excursion
¢Year 5 Speeches (Year 5 only)

¢ Advent Walk K-2

+FUN DAY

+Noah’s Ark note and money
due

Adams Street Narrandera NSW 2700
Tel: (02) 6959 2144 Fax: (02) 6959 3274
Email: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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"We learn and meet on Wiradjuri Country”
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Stage 2 students visited the Narrandera Common as part of their
Literacy and Geography learning programs. Students were privileged
to receive Aboriginal cultural information and perspective from Richard
and Simone. They also spent time observing the natural environment,
taking notes and drawing what they could see, hear, feel and smell. A
special thank you to Simone and Richard, for driving the bus and
sharing your knowledge.



From the Principal ...........

Week 5... How quickly this term is flying with so much going on; it will be the festive season before we
know it. It was great to see so many families visit our school on Grandparents' Day, which was just a
fantastic event to be a part of and see the smiles on so many kids' faces as they shared time with people
close and special to them.

What a fun night we had at our school disco, organised by our highly energetic, motivated, and passionate
school captain, Micah. The behaviour of our kids was brilliant, with some wonderful dancing and fun being
had by all. A huge congratulations to Micah, who was able to raise over $300 for Operation Christmas
Child, which goes such a long way to helping so many families around the world. Congratulations to Micah
and all the students who supported the disco.

On October 26, Kaia and Naykeysha attended the PSSA athletics
championship in Sydney.

A huge congratulations to both, who achieved amazing results with Kaia
finishing 14th in the 100m and Naykeysha finishing 5th in the 100m against
athletes from the whole state!

Naykeysha also achieved amazing results in the 200m, the discus, and high
jump. What an achievement the whole school community can be proud of.

A big well done to our Year 3, 4, and 5 students who have all recently
completed their Check-In Assessments in Reading and Numeracy. These
assessments provide teachers with great data leading into reports but also
into planning for quality teaching for the remainder of the year and into next
year.

Good luck to our Year 6 students who will next week have their first full day at Narrandera High. We are
sure you will have a great time and represent our school brilliantly. That also means that we get to spend
the whole day with our newest Year 3 students from Narrandera East Infants, who have already spent time
at our school but will be spending the whole day with us next Wednesday.

With only 5 weeks to go, there is still so much to happen, and | encourage everyone to download the
School Bytes App which makes permission notes and payments a breeze. A huge thank you to everyone
who has already done this. Current notes include K-6 Swim School, Stage 1 Wagga Excursion, Year 3
Sleepover, Stage 2 and 3 Pool Parties and Year 6 Dinner.

Enjoy this great spring weather and have a wonderful Week 5 and 6.

Brent Fennessy

Principal
Principal: Brent Fennessy
Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1
@ @@@[@@@ﬁﬁmn Assistant Principal: Hayley Ruffles Stage 2
a Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr Stage 3
Be Responsible
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Be a Learner










Assembly 03.11.23






In 4S over the last two terms we have been finding new ways to work mathematically in
the classroom. We have begun working on vertical and horizontal learning spaces,
finding new ways to move while we have sweaty brains during our learning.

Our class has been incorporating the use of hands-on materials, open thinking, and
body movement to complete tasks during Numeracy, and they have been enjoying the
challenge. The students were convincing me that they were seven foot tall and finding
out how to turn two circles into a square.

4S have been enjoying the chance to complete their learning activities in an outdoor
environment, taking in the natural feel of the school and soaking up the sunshine.

Mr Svensek
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Our School has students who are highly allergic to
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our
school NUT FREE
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